
From: Aznive
To: Kolar, Loren
Cc: "Tom Manzuk"
Subject: RE: International Day of Persons with Disabilities - December 3, 2018
Date: November 9, 2018 12:19:57 PM

Hi Loren, could you please add this to the agenda or add it as an amendment.  It looks very
interesting and I would think ACPD should participate.
Thank you for bringing it to my attention Tom.
Aznive

Good morning,

ARCH invites you to celebrate International Day of Persons with Disabilities on December 3rd, 2018.

The theme this year is “Empowering persons with disabilities and ensuring inclusiveness and
equality”.

ARCH will launch our new website and present our new public legal education materials. No legal
advice will be provided at our event. If you have legal questions, please contact ARCH directly. Our
contact information is below.

To access the invitation in RTF and PDF formats, copy and paste or select the link directly below:

http://archdisabilitylaw.ca/node/1360

You received this email because you are an ARCH member or you subscribed to the ARCH Alert or
other electronic information from ARCH via our website, email or phone, or you signed up at a
workshop or conference.

If you do not want to receive the ARCH Alert or other electronic information from ARCH, you can
unsubscribe by using the link at the bottom of this page.

If you need legal advice or information, please do not reply to this email. Please contact ARCH by
phone or TTY:

Tel.: 416-482-8255 Toll-free: 1-866-482-2724
TTY: 416-482-1254 Toll-free: 1-866-482-2728

If, due to your disability, you are unable to contact ARCH by phone or TTY, please email ARCH at
archlib@lao.on.ca
___________________________
Theresa Sciberras
Program and Litigation Assistant
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ARCH Disability Law Centre
55 University Avenue, 15th Floor
Toronto, ON, M5J 2H7
Tel. :     416-482-8255 or 1-866-482-2724 ext. 2229
TTY:     416-482-1254 or 1-866-482-2728
Fax:      416-482-2981 or 1-866-881-2723
E-mail: scibert@lao.on.ca
Website: www.archdisabilitylaw.ca

ARCH's office is physically accessible.

ARCH is a scent-free environment. We try our best to keep our office and events free of scents and
fragrances.  These may cause health problems for staff and visitors. We ask for your cooperation by
not wearing perfumes, aftershave, lotions or any other scented products when visiting us.

The information contained in this email may be legally privileged and confidential.  If you are not the
intended recipient, any disclosure, copying or distribution of this material is strictly prohibited.  If
you have received this email in error, please immediately destroy this message and kindly notify our
office.  Thank you.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This email was sent to tmanzuk@outlook.com.
If you are no longer interested you can unsubscribe instantly:
https://archdisabilitylawcentre.cmail20.com/t/r-u-jtltiliy-hyeduuhth-r/

Virus-free. www.avg.com
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ARCH Celebrates the International 
Day of Persons with Disabilities 

In line with this year’s UN theme of “Empowering Persons 

with Disabilities and Ensuring Inclusiveness and Equality”, 

ARCH will launch our new website and present our new 

public legal education materials. 

Come meet ARCH Staff! 

DATE: Monday, December 3, 2018 

TIME: 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

LOCATION: 55 University Avenue, 14th Floor, Room H2, Toronto 
(at King Street West – at St. Andrews Subway) 

Light refreshments will be provided. 

Space is Limited - Please RSVP by November 19th, 2018 to Theresa at: 
scibert@lao.on.ca / 1-866-482-2724 ext. 2229 / TTY 1-866-482-2728. ASL, 
captioning and attendant services will be provided. For other disability 
related accommodations, including communication assistance, please 
contact Theresa by November 19th. Photos will be taken for ARCH’s 
website, social media and print material. Please inform us if you do not wish 
to be photographed. 

All ARCH events are scent-free. Please do not use products that have 
scents, fragrances or essential oils in them as they may cause health 
problems for some people. 

55 University Avenue, 15th Floor, Toronto, ON M5J 2H7 
Phone: (416) 482-8255 1 (866) 482- 2724 

TTY: (416) 482-1254 1 (866) 482-2728 
www.archdisabilitylaw.ca 
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